Tokoroa – Club Report - 2021

COVID 19 - impacted on the training and competition schedule at the beginning of the 2020/2021 year, so it was great when our skaters were able to get back into their training, and competing in the later part of 2020, and the first half of this year.
 
Peter & Amy have judged medal tests.
 
Di completed the world skate online officials training academy over the past 6 months and continues to support in the officials space. 
 
Skaters continue to train at hamilton club rink.
 
Dave is now a registered Marshall.
 
Ann is still the NZFRS Treasurer - does a lot of the organisational work for the Northern Areas, and is on the  WKO/BOP Regional Committee.

